Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 14th January 2020, at 7.15pm.

Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle - Chairman, Mrs. L. Harley, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Lockwood, Mrs. C. McGann, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, G. Cotton, G. Lewis, M. Westmoreland, J. Longdon (NCC), Cllr. Mrs. Ball B.E.M. (BBC), Mrs. J. Murden (Parish Hall Manager/Asst. to the Parish Clerk) & representatives of Trowell School.

Clerk - Mrs. A. K. Mitchell

Prior to the start of the Open Forum Cllr. Longdon presented a cheque for £500 to representatives of Trowell School. These funds are to be used to finance the purchase of a defibrillator unit for the school.

The Chairman opened the meeting, wished everyone a Happy New Year & thanked them for their attendance.

HC commented that it was interesting that trees on Moorbridge Lane have been pollarded this week but a request for works on trees in Trowell has been previously declined due to lack of funds.

As there were no further questions forthcoming the Open Forum was closed at 7.20pm.